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Peter Peirce & Jill Esterson
328 Between The Lakes Road

Salisbury, CT 06068
tel. 860-824-7242

June 24, 2024

Salisbury Planning and Zoning Commission
Salisbury Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission
27 Main Street
PO Box 548, Salisbury, CT 06068

Dear Commissioners,

We are in favor of the road realignment and dredging project proposed by 280 BTLR, LLC.

We have seen a plan set dated May 7, 2024, prepared by Haley Ward, Inc. We have not seen
the current plan set, which we understand it has been altered in ways that we consider to be an
improvement over the original, with more of the existing gravel road removed, and a preferable
access to our property via right-away being included.

The proposal would improve the health of the lake, and provide us additional privacy on our
property. We feel it is to everyone's benefit.

Respectfully,

Peter Peirce & Jill Esterson
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